VILLAGE OF HODGKINS
FINANCE COMMITTEE

August 20, 2013
Meeting called to order 7:00 p.m.

Those present:
Vicky Moxley, Chairman




Donald Cuttill, Member







Paul Struve, Member
Phillip Kringlie, Member
Also present:
Noel Cummings, President

Larry Rice, Trustee
Hugh Rhodes, Trustee
Melody Salerno, Comptroller




John O'Connell, Attorney



Tim Callahan, Attorney




Tina Rounds, BEDS Plus Care, Inc.

Those Absent:
Claude Sexton, Clerk

Mrs. Moxley opened the meeting with a discussion pertaining to the BEDS Plus Care program and ceded the floor to Ms. Tina Rounds, Executive Director for BEDS Plus Care.
Ms. Rounds discussed what BEDS does for the Communities. 

· Emergency Overnight Behavioral Program

· Case Management

· Life Care

· Employment Readiness

· Rapid Rehousing (ie. Motel Program)

· Homeless Prevention

They are always looking for sites to house their clients.  They also need financial help from the local communities.

Mrs. Moxley asked if BEDS is a not for profit organization?  Ms. Rounds stated it is non profit.  There are approximately just under 500 volunteers.
There are eight employees that are paid.
· Executive Director

· Shelter Operations Manager

· Lead Case Manager

· Communication Specialist

· Nurse

· Employment Specialist

· Office Operations Manager

· Addiction Specialist
Mrs. Moxley made a recommendation to give a financial donation of $500 to the BEDS program.  Second by Mr. Struve.  The consensus of the Committee is to present to the Board their recommendation of a $500 donation to BEDS.
Adjourned 7:27 p.m.

________________________________________

Claude Sexton, Clerk by
Sharon Wells, Deputy Clerk
